From: Edward Faulkner <edward@eaf4.com>

To: SDeCourcey@town.arlington.ma.us, jcurro@alumni.tufts.edu, DMahon@town.arlington.ma.us,

DDunn@town.arlington.ma.us, JHurd@town.arlington.ma.us

Date: Mon, 1 Jun 2020 13:05:49 -0400

Subject: Please put road safety on the agenda

Charles Proctor was killed in a crash with a motor vehicle on Massachusetts Ave on May 5. Please add the safety of this intersection and those like it as an agenda item for today's Select Board meeting.

I am a resident of West Somerville and my children and I walk and bike frequently in Arlington. We all benefit by making our region safer for active, low-carbon transportation.

Sincerely, Edward Faulkner